

January 23, 2025

Presidents and Secretary Generals of MF-s

Information Letter no. 02-2025

Dear Member Federation,

Dear Federation Representatives,

To improve communication between the European Fencing Confederation (EFC) and its member federations, we request the following:

Please provide the contact details for your Federation's President and Secretary General.

Submit one authorized email address for official EFC communications. This designated contact will ensure streamlined and effective correspondence.

These actions will help us maintain an up-to-date and efficient communication system for our member federations.

Please fill out this form by January 28th. (https://forms.office.com/r/3A201aJbFk)

Pascal Tesch President Jacek Slupski Secretary General